
 
 

March Newsletter    
Thank you to Mrs. Adessa Eskridge for educating our students about dental health for National 

Children’s Dental Health month.  The children enjoyed learning from her and went home with a new 

toothbrush and small toothpaste. 

 

Several classes enjoyed making apple cider with Farmer Chris from Bring the Farm to You. Students 

placed an apple in the press, turned the wheel and watched the cider be made with a final press on 

the remaining apple all while learning about the process. Turkey Trot funds paid for this event, thank 

you again for your contributions.  

 

At the end of this month, we will have a visit from Stratford Farms for some of the classes to learn how 

maple sugar is made. Additionally, the students will engage in a service project by creating and 

sending Easter cards to members of New Hope Church.  

 

 

Parent Night 
Thank you very much for your generosity for our 2024 Parent Night outreach! We are thrilled to 

announce the amount raised is $6237.00! We are grateful for your donations, raffle ticket purchases 

and silent auction bids to reach this large amount. Big thanks to Allison Blue and Aimee Seggerson for 

co-leading this event and making it so special. Thank you to all the preschool staff who helped 

gather donations and for hosting the evening and to Simple Soft Serve and Elevated Wood-Fired 

Pizzas. Please see the attached list of businesses who donated services and/or products toward this 

event. Common Ground Food Store will receive this full amount to use towards the many needs they 

have to serve those who come to their store.  

 

  

Upcoming Events 
March 5  9:15 Parent Information Session: Social Emotional Learning 

March 8  No School 

March 12 & 13 Storytime in the Sanctuary 

March 18-22  Teacher Appreciation Week 

March 25-29  Spring Break (no school) 

  

Parent Information Session 
This month’s parent information session’s topic will be about Social Emotional Learning. Please sign up 

at the link below and join Mrs. Sweress in the church library on Tuesday, March 5 at 9:15 a.m. Free 

childcare provided.  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0A4EAAA728A1F94-44514627-parent 

 
March Tuition 
Tuition will be posted today, March 1st, for payments made through Tuition Express.   

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0A4EAAA728A1F94-44514627-parent


 



 


